
 

 

HAWKEYE 
HUNTING 
CLUB 

 

 
NEWSLETTER | SUMMER | 2024       www.hawkeyehunting.com 

 
 

 

AVAILABILITY 

As back-to-school approaches 

it’s time to book your weekend 

stays with Hawkeye. We have 

weekday availability and a few 

weekend openings left in 

August and September so get 

your vacation rental bookings 

in today. 

 
   

 

DEER HUNTS 

It’s time!  Call our office to get 

your whitetail hunt reserved.  

Our MLD tags go quickly, so 

get your dates and tags 

reserved now.  

ON POINT ALL SUMMER 
         

 

It has been quite a summer so far here 

at Hawkeye.  We loved hosting the 

Outdoor Texas Camps again as they 

instilled outdoor skills, ethics, and 

safety to the next generation of hunters.  

It’s great to welcome back so many 

repeat summer guests and to see new 

groups enjoying all we have to offer 

during our off-season.  We’ve been hard 

at work prepping fields, planting, 

burning, and making upgrades and 

repairs where necessary. And we 

started construction on a new shop 

building that will allow us to be more 

efficient in all aspects of work here at 

Hawkeye for years to come. 

However, we have had our share of 

setbacks as well.  Damage from a 

powerful series of thunderstorms in 

June followed by damage from the 

remnants of Hurricane Beryl has kept 

our crews more than busy with 

repairs and clean-up. We are very 

blessed to have been able to remain 

100 percent open.  As we push 

through the last stages of clean-up, 

our thoughts and prayers are with 

those throughout Texas who suffered 

heavy storm damage and losses. 

** Like/Follow us on social media 

for more news and updates! ** 

UPLAND HUNTS 

Call today to get your group 

stay, day hunts, and/or family 

outings reserved for our fall 

and winter season.  We start 

hunting October 1, and it is 

time to select your preferred 

dates before they are taken.  

Our hunts are booked first 

come, first serve so don’t wait.  

Let us help you plan your 

Hawkeye experience now. 

Hawkeye Office: 936-598-1000  

http://www.hawkeyehunting.com/
http://www.facebook.com/HawkeyeHuntingClub
http://www.instagram.com/hawkeyehuntingclub
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Summer School at Hawkeye 

While our hunting gear sits idle and our guides are 

focusing on warm weather work and activities, our dogs 

are still hard at work doing what they love.  Keeping our 

dogs engaged, focused, and in shape is not easy in the 

summer heat.  Working early mornings and late 

evenings helps keep the dogs from overheating and 

keeps them ready to work to bring in full bag limits for 

our guests in the fall.  Our trainer, Bryan, along with 

help from long-time Hawkeye guide Steve, continues 

working on training new dogs, polishing up the skills on 

our old favorites, and keeping up with health checks, 

grooming, and hot weather kennel care.  This off-season 

effort and dedication pays dividends all winter long. 

 

  

HAWKEYE HUNTING CLUB 
Visit us in Houston and Ft. Worth this August! 
 

Hawkeye will be attending the Texas Trophy Hunters Extravaganza shows 

in Houston and Ft. Worth.  If you will be in these areas during the show 

dates, we encourage you to come out and see all the great exhibitors and 

enjoy a great day with family and friends celebrating our hunting heritage.   

 

Houston Show:     August 2-4 at NRG Center. Booth #1032. 

Ft. Worth Show:  August 9-11 at Ft. Worth Convention Center. Booth #475. 

. 

 

  

BY THE NUMBERS: 
Our New Shop is Under Construction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

01 
Work began with the 

demolition of our old 

kennels that had been 

standing on-site for 40 

years. 

 

02 
All useable material was 

salvaged, and the old 

concrete pad was broken 

up and reused to rip-rap 

stream culverts on 

property. 

03 
The site, which originally 

sloped for drainage, was 

brought up to level grade. 

 

04 
Concrete work followed 

and work will soon begin 

on the steel installation. 

 


